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The  statistics  are  staggering:  One  in  five  college  women  is  sexually  assaulted,  yet  

only a  fraction   of   these   crimes   are   reported,   and   even   fewer   result   in   pun-

ishment   for   the  perpetrators.  The Hunting Group takes a closer look at how colleges 

and universities across the nation are responding to these crime.  
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